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HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: Delores Porch <verandafay@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 2:53 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: New Groundwater Allocation Rules

I am in favor of the new rules. I believe that if we don't know what water is available there 
should be no new permit.  
 
Delores Porch 
1212 4th Ave SE #63 
Albany OR 97322 
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